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Dear Ms Sõber, 

High-level policy symposium on pharmacy care and pharmaceutical services 
24th September 2024, hybrid format 

WHO has the pleasure to inform you about the high-level policy symposium on pharmacy care and 
pharmaceutical services and invites registration of participants who will join online through the link 
below.  

On 21st September 2023 during the 73rd session of the WHO Regional Committee for Europe, Member 
States adopted Framework for action on health and care workforce in the WHO European Region, 2023-
2030. It calls to rethinking the traditional distribution of tasks between healthcare professionals to 
address health workforce shortages. In modern healthcare system the role of hospital and community 
pharmacist goes beyond ensuring supply and dispensing medical products. The more efficient division 
of labour includes inter alia expanding pharmacists’ roles into health promotion, disease prevention, 
detection, and management, including through pharmacy care delivery.  

To discuss these aspects and showcase good practices, the WHO Regional Office for Europe and the 
International Pharmaceutical Federation (FIP) will organize a high-level symposium in the framework 
of marking the 2024 World Pharmacists Day. It will be held in the UN City, Copenhagen, Denmark on 
24th September 2024 starting at 15.30 CET and will be streamed via Zoom.   

We invite advance registration of participants, who will join online, using this link: 
https://who.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_qkXzzDLkTeOK0ZzzWIWwiA 

For further information regarding this symposium, please contact: for technical aspects Stanislav 
Kniazkov at kniazkovs@who.int and for administrative and logistics aspects Lisbeth Lindhardt at 
lindhardtl@who.int. 
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We take this opportunity to renew to the Ministry of Health the assurances of our highest consideration.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Natasha Azzopardi Muscat 
Director, Country Health Policies and Systems 
WHO Regional Office for Europe 

     Paul Sinclair 
     President  
     International Pharmaceutical Federation 

 
 
 
 
Enclosures: Scope and Purpose and Provisional Programme 
 
Copy for information to: 
Ms Triin Uusberg, Head, European Union Affairs and International Co-operation Department, Ministry of 
Social Affairs, Suur-Ameerika 1, 10129 Tallinn, Estonia 
H.E. Ms Riia Salsa-Audiffren, Ambassador Representative of the Republic of Estonia, Permanent Mission of 
the Republic of Estonia to the United Nations Office and other international organizations in Geneva, Chemin 
du Petit-Saconnex 28A, CH-1209 Genève, Switzerland 
H.E. Mr William Mart Laanemäe, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary, Embassy of the Republic of 
Estonia, Frederiksgade 19, 4th floor, 1265 Copenhagen K, Denmark 
Ms Kristina Köhler, Liaison Officer, WHO Country Office, Estonia, Paldiski Road 81, 10617 Tallinn, Estonia 
 


